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Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 9:10 AM
To: Gene Wisniewski
Subject: RE: ENGINEERING STA W265AV , WOODSTOCK, GA FAC# 28332    BSTA-20180615AAA

Gene:  This STA request IS DISMISSED 6/18/2018. 
 
My August 3, 2017 e-mail predated the October 13, 2017 letter you reference below, and so the reference to 10 watt operation was correct at the time my reply 
was issued.   The subsequent October 13 letter suspended all operations from the specified facility, specifically including the 10 watt operation previously 
allowed.    I do not see any basis for circumventing the letter decision via STA. 
 
Dale Bickel   dale.bickel@fcc.gov    
 
 
 

From: Gene Wisniewski [mailto:genew2012@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 16, 2018 3:08 AM 
To: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov> 
Subject: WENGINEERING STA W265AV , WOODSTOCK, GA FAC# 28332 20180615AAA 
 
Dale, 
I refiled the engineering STA filed by Neil Hopper. I fixed his error in reporting the elevation. The engineering STA requests 10W on the currently 
licensed tower. 
Please refer to the confirmation notice below. 

FCC MB - CDBS Electronic Filing  
Account number: 708112 
Description: ENGINEERING STA W265AV , WOODSTOCK, GA FAC# 28332 
Application Reference Number: 20180615AAA  
Successfully filed at Jun 15 2018 6:21AM  

 
 
In your e-mail response you stated that Immanuel can operate at 10W in accordance with the reissued license BLFT-201740915AAD as referred 
to in staff letter July 9, 2017. 
 
The license was never reissued at 10W. Please refer to the ordering clause below from  the above attached reply to the petitions for 
reconsideration. 
 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
__ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Would it be possible to grant the Engineering STA for Immanuel to operate at 10W until they can find an alternate tower or use a directional 
antenna to prevent interference to WJES? 
 
Blessings to you and your work, 
 
 
From: Dale Bickel <Dale.Bickel@fcc.gov> 
Date: Thursday, August 3, 2017 at 11:58 AM 
To: Neil Hopper <neil@ibn.org> 
Subject: W265AV BSTA-20170725ABP DENIED 8/3/2017 
  
Mr. Hopper: 
  
Your STA request for operation at 0.010 kW (10 watts ERP) IS DENIED. 
  
This is because your STA request shows an increase in W265AV’s antenna height of 57 meters, above the licensed antenna heights.   Such a change requires the filing and grant of a construction 
permit application on FCC Form 349, before construction can take place, or operations commence with the changed facilities.   You may submit a construction permit application at any time. 
  
W265AV may continue to operate with 0.010 kW in accordance with the reissued license BLFT-201740915AAD (see the staff’s July 9, 2017 letter to W265AV). 
  
A copy of this e-mail will be entered into CDBS under the application file number BSTA-20170725ABP 
  
 


